

## Dear Parent/Guardian

Trip on Mersey Ferries - Wednesday 21 March 2018

As part of the children's Geography studies, they will be taking part in a trip on the Mersey Ferry on 21 March February 2018. The children will be leaving school after lunch and returning before 3.45pm.

The children should wear their school uniform along with appropriate warm outer wear suitable for being out on the Mersey River.

The cost of this trip will be met by the school.

Could you please sign the attached permission slip for your child to go on this trip.

Yours sincerely

Dr. J Patterson

## Please sign and return to school asap

I do/do not give [delete as required] permission for my child to attend the Mersey Ferry trip on Wednesday 21 March 2018.

Signed:

Yew Tree Lane, West Derby, Liverpool, L12 9HN www.stvin.com Tel: 0151 228 9968 Fax: 0151 230 5070 office@stvin.com @StVincentL12







St Vincent's School is part of the Catholic Blind Institute Registered Charity No. 1102657 Company Limited by Guarantee Registered in England No. 5010874